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NUCLEAR PRODUCTION DEPARTMENT

May 30, 1984

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation -

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director

Dear Mr. Denton:

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-416 and 50-417
License No. NPF-13
File 0260/L-860.0
Withdrawal of Proposed Technical
Specification Cnanges
AECM-84/0310

Following discussions with your staff, Mississippi Power & Light Company
(MP&L) hereby withdraws the following proposed Technical Specification
changes:

Date Item MP&L Corres. TSPS
Submitted No. No. No.

February 27, 1984 NA AECM-84/0147 049

September 9, 1983 11 AECM-83/0565 060

September 9, 1983 9 AECM-83/0565 129

June 23, 1983 12 AECM-83/0356 137

These items will be resubmitted for handling by the process outlined in the
May 9,1984 Nuclear Regulatory Commission letter from T. Novak to J. P.
McGaughy.

Yours truly,

M .k
Sam H. Hobbs
Manager of Nuclear Safety
and Compliance
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cc: Mr. J. B. Richard, (w/a) |

Mr. R. B. McGehee (w/o)
Mr. N. S. Reynolds (w/o)
Mr. G. B. Taylor (w/o)

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director (w/a)
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator (w/a)
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, N.W. , Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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